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Photo Christine Curran 

Thirty-one eighth-grade students graduated Saturday, June 
1 from St. Perpetua School after celebrating one last Mass 
together. Many of the students have been classmates since 
their kindergarten year. Leading up to graduation day, the 
students shared an off-campus retreat, trip to six-flags and 
memories night, which reflected on their past nine years 
together at St. P's. Graduates will go on to attend top-notch 
area high schools including Acalanes, Campolindo, 
Carondelet, De La Salle, Miramonte, Head Royce and Webb.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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